
August 1st, 2013 
 
Professor Lian-Sheng Ma,  
President and Company Editor-in-Chief 
Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited 
Flat C, 23/F., Lucky Plaza, 
315-321 Lockhart Road, Wan Chai, 
Hong Kong, China 
 
Dear Prof. Ma, 
 

We believe that the language of our revised manuscript entitled "Sequential 
elevation of thyroglobulin and GAD autoantibodies in type 1 diabetes" (ESPS 
Manuscript NO: 4296, invited manuscript ID: 00506261) has reached Grade A.  We 
understand that our manuscript will be rejected when you evaluate that the language of 
our manuscript has not reached Grade A.  
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
Eiji Kawasaki, MD, PhD 
Department of Metabolism/Diabetes and Clinical Nutrition 
Nagasaki University Hospital 
1-7-1 Sakamoto, Nagasaki 852-8501 
Japan 
TEL:  81-95-819-7550 
FAX:  81-95-819-7552 
E-mail: eijikawa@nagasaki-u.ac.jp 


